Millsap Independent School District is currently developing the SY 2016-2017 application for the following grants funded under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act:  Title I, Part A; Title II, Part A; Title III, Part A.  Private non-profit schools that qualify may be eligible for services through these grants. Directors who think their school may be eligible for services or who need more information concerning participation, please call Deann Lee at 940-682-4994 by April 25, 2016.
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